
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 15, 2021 
 
This evening, MGISD Administration was made aware of a possible 
threat against our school.  Several Texas school districts have dealt 
with similar threats in the past few weeks, most stemming from social 
media.  A multi-agency law enforcement investigation is underway. 
Law enforcement has informed MGISD administration that there have 
been no credible threats linked to MG at this time.  
 
Please rest assured the safety of our children, staff, and community is 
our number one priority. Therefore, there will be added security on 
campus in the upcoming days. At this time school will proceed as 
scheduled for the remainder of the week. We will share information as 
it is appropriate.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Steve Johnson 
Superintendent 
Miller Grove ISD 
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